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I am writing to vehemently oppose HJR 201, as it threatens to burden Oregonians 

with excessive taxes and undermines local control over property taxes. This proposal 

disregards the financial strain already imposed on Oregon residents, who currently 

endure higher tax rates compared to many other states. 

 

I urge you to reject HJR 201 and uphold the rights of Oregonians to fair taxation and 

local control over property taxes. Let us not further jeopardize the well-being and 

stability of our communities through shortsighted policies. 


